

LOCATION: Tustin Ranch Golf Club DATE: Monday April 20, 2020 TIME: 1:00pm Shotgun Start

Dear Potential Donor/Sponsor,

Wintersburg Sports Ministry (WSM) is a non-profit youth sports program of Wintersburg Presbyterian Church.

Our players are in full swing, practicing and training for their basketball season. In order to sustain this program, players are asking businesses to support our annual golf tournament. There are many ways to help: advertisements, gift baskets, goodie bag items, raffle items, tee-signs, silent auction and sponsorships.

Thank you in advance for your helpful donation. Through our WSM program, players are encouraged to develop physically, socially, and spiritually, ultimately leading to self confidence. Moreover, players continually refine their character through teamwork and sportsmanship which emphasize Christian values.

Please see the information on the Sponsorship Opportunities and Contract. Contributions may be tax deductible.

We hope to hear from you soon.

Tom Masamitsu
wpcgolftournament@gmail.com
714.308.9557
Wintersburg Sports Ministry Tournament Chairman